
PHILIP CORTHORNE   DEVI RADIA JOHN RILEY  

Residents will have noticed the new look main car park and the 

new road layout leading up to the car parks at the Lido. The new 

configuration is a great improvement on the old design with        

pedestrian crossings, additional lighting and better access into 

the car parks.  The new parking payment regime is present in 

both car parks ensuring Hillingdon residents can use their         

Hillingdon First card to benefit from free parking. 

 
Devi Radia said, “Since joining the West Ruislip Action Team I 

have spoken to a number of residents about traffic and parking 

challenges at peak times. These changes have been well             

received”. 

RECORD NUMBER OF ROADS RESURFACED 

COLLECTION OF BULKY ITEMS FOR RESIDENTS 

To enhance the free bulk waste collection service currently available to        

residents over the age of 65 the council will now offer this service to                 

all residents. 

 

The new service will allow the disposal of unwanted large household items, 

including fridges, freezers, washing machines, wardrobes and mattresses. 

 

If you require a collection please visit www.hillingdon.gov.uk/

specialcollections. and the council will provide you with a collection date.      

Alternatively call 01895 556000 if you do not have internet access. 

Cllr John Riley said, "The collection and disposal of such bulk items is very costly for local residents and these 

changes will ensure value for money and enable all residents to benefit from the free service on offer." 

 

ACTION: RUISLIP LIDO CAR PARK  

 BRIAN CROWE “THANK YOU”  
 

Cllr Brian Crowe has announced that he will be retiring as a Councillor for West Ruislip in 

May. Brian has served residents as a councillor in West Ruislip for 16 years, and is well 

known and widely respected in the area, especially for his support for local education 

and heritage. Brian served as Mayor of the London Borough of Hillingdon in 2008-9. 

 

John Riley & Philip Corthorne said, “On behalf of everyone, we would like to thank Brian 

for his exemplary service and wish him a very happy retirement.”  

In spite of continued reductions in central government        

funding, Conservative run Hillingdon has maintained its             

commitment to the road resurfacing programme with many 

more roads having been resurfaced. 

 

Cllr Philp Corthorne, seen here with Cllr Riley in recently         

resurfaced Wood Lane commented, “Ensuring residential 

roads are brought up to standard shows that not only is       

Conservative Hillingdon putting residents first, but as your 

ward councillors we are able to influence the decision makers 

ensuring that West Ruislip benefits from this programme.”  
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